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Coastal CPR & First Aid Instructor Newsletter

May 18, 2021

April showers bring May flowers.

Welcome to the May Instructor Newsletter.  Here's some information for everyone. 
Questions?  Contact Gail at gail@coastalcpr.com or Rick at
rdm1313@comcast.net. 

New Training Center Software
I have set up new software to help organize the Training Center and to streamline
submitting rosters and eCard payments.

To set up your account go to https://dashboard.cprenroll.com/#/auth/login.  Use your email
to log in, select Forgot Password to do a password reset.

To submit rosters and to purchase eCards it is now a more simplified and streamlined
process:

Log into CPR Enroll
On the left select Paperwork
Click green submit paperwork button
Select course from the drop down and then enter dates/times
Click in box underneath to upload roster or you can drag/drop roster in there.
Click green submit roster button
Next click on Group Products
Click on Place Order.  
You can order and pay for your eCards here.
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That's it!  Fewer things to type and enter!

If you previously gave your students the link to pay for their own eCard that will no longer
work.  eCard purchases are set up through the instructor's CPR Enroll account.  Your
students will need to pay you and you'll need to purchase the eCards.  This helps to link
the roster to the eCard purchases.

For our Training Center I have set up a very simple CPR Enroll system.  If you are
interested in a more robust system for your own instructional business please let me know
and I'll be happy to share how I'm using it for my classes.  There are several free and low-
cost options to this software.

Heartsaver 2020... you must have the
new materials by 6/1/2021
Heartsaver 2020 was released at the end of February. You must begin using the new
materials as of June 1, 2021.

Instructor courses!
We are holding BLS Instructor courses monthly and beginning in June will begin offering
Heartsaver Instructor courses.

Want to learn more about offering
blended learning classes?
Please join the AHA for the AHA Take Your Training to the Next Level - AHA Blended &
eLearning Webinar 
Date and Time:  AHA Blended & eLearning Webinar

Thurs., May 27 
11:00 a.m., Central Time 
Event number: 
131 305 2169 
Event password: PWexpttg253 
Event URL for attendees:  https://heart.webex.com/mw3300/mywebex/default.do?
nomenu=true&siteurl=heart&service=6&rnd=0.39984953841407356&main_url=https%3A
%2F%2Fheart.webex.com%2Fec3300%2Feventcenter%2Fevent%2FeventAction.do%3Ft
heAction%3Ddetail%26%26%26EMK%3D4832534b000000044165b751afc0135f4573f94
1968a93fc535f0e361df06a8b4700ab1494690e2c%26siteurl%3Dheart%26confViewID%3
D190124161393280793%26encryptTicket%3DSDJTSwAAAASbH_c76jl6GbZvtH5QA-
ax26VEhq04WI44UreKtqH9KQ2%26

 

What is a good way for us to communicate regularly?

I am planning on monthly newsletters, but than email what is a good method for us
to share information or support everyone? If you are on Facebook I have set up a
private group for our instructors:
 https://www.facebook.com/groups/2857968007792626.
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